
Parish Office:   Leonie Keynes  Office Phone: 0421 625 582 

Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am –2pm 

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au / creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Keynes 

Parish Priest:  Emergency contact only- Fr Kevin Maloney P: 0419 305 848 or 

Ballarat Cathedral P: 5331 2933 

Parish School Principal:  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee 

                                           St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

“We are child safe Parishes“ 

 

The Plenary Council is underway! 

The First General Assembly of the Fifth       
Plenary Council of Australia has opened: 

To see updates from the diocese go to 
https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/news-
events/e-news/ 

Watch the live-streamed Mass and access other information on the 
Plenary Council website at www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 

We continue to extend to people in the diocese an invitation, another 
opportunity, to engage in the process and to listen deeply to the 
voice of the Spirit. Handout’s at front of each church.    

Please feel free to complete this, while the Assembly is still continu-
ing, with thoughts and observations and email to                         
pastoralministry@ballarat.catholic.org.au   Any submissions will be 
forwarded to the Diocesan Members to the Plenary Council. 

 

Another way of supporting the Plenary Council is through prayer or 
watch this video https://youtu.be/HXor1YbKaPs 

 

 Sunday Masses  

Creswick 9am 

 

Daylesford 

10.30am 

Recent Death:  Jan Mullaly (Passionist family group movement -

died after a long illness, 23rd Sept.) 

 

Anniversaries:  Oct 10th —Oct 16th 

Creswick–  Denis McMahon, Tom Rush, Faye Haintz,                                      

William Behan, Catherine Charleson, Bernice Mitchell. 

Daylesford–  Eileen Gruer, Lois Parravicini, Vin Mansour, Mary Lane,            

Molly Richardson, John Raven. 

 

 

 

Daylesford:  Mable McAdle. 

Creswick:     

 

https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/news-events/e-news/
https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/news-events/e-news/
http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au
mailto:pastoralministry@ballarat.catholic.org.au
https://youtu.be/HXor1YbKaPs


Diocese News  

World Day of Prayer Creative Workshop - Online 

You are invited to the World Day of Prayer Creative Workshop, “England, Wales and Northern 
Ireland ‘I know the plans I have for you’”.  The workshop will be held via Zoom on Friday,         
October 15, 2021 at 12.30pm.  Registration required by Friday, October 8 via email to 
wdp.vic@gmail.com or Ann Robinson on 0425 701 248. After your registration has been          
received, you will receive the Zoom login details to participate in the Workshop. 

 

Catholic Mission Month 

Catholic Mission Australia has launched its annual World Mission Month Appeal, focusing on the 
work of the Good Shepherd Sisters in Thailand supporting children from vulnerable and         
disadvantaged backgrounds through the Kindergarten Centre.  For more information go to 
https://www.catholicmission.org.au/catholic-mission-launches-world-mission-month-appeal 

 

 Star of the Sea Parish, South West Coast  

Bishop Paul Bird CSsR decreed the establishment of a new parish in the diocese, Star of the Sea, 
South West Coast, as at October 1, 2021.  The new parish covers the area of the former parishes 
of Dennington, Koroit, Port Fairy, Warrnambool and Warrnambool West.  Fr John Fitzgerald, 
Moderator and Fr John Corrigan, Co-Pastor, will continue their service in the new parish.  More 
information available from the diocesan website https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/pnews/
star-of-the-sea-parish-south-west-coast/   

Pastor Joke 

A wealthy older gentleman had just recently married a lovely young lady and was beginning to 
wonder whether she might have married him for his money. So, he asked her, “Tell me the 
truth: if I lost all my money, would you still love me?” She said reassuringly, “Oh honey, don’t be 
silly. Of course, I would still love you. And I’d miss you terribly.”  

 

 

 

 

A very big thank you to Chelsea, Zara & Harper McAuliffe from Eganstown,  
for sharing their gorgeous fresh farm eggs with some of our                 
parishioners.  A lovely surprise and well received by many.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Roster 17/10/21 Creswick  Daylesford 

Welcomer  Irene M/ Brian Rowe Brian 

Reader  Lee S Ann 

Commentator  Anna S N/A 

Special Minister Brian Rowe Volunteer 

Data Projector/Ipad

  

Volunteer/ Loretta Sandra 

Sacristan  Margie Goates Denise 

Offertory   Not during Covid Not during Covid 

COLLECTION REMINDER 

1st Collection is cash ONLY for          

Presbytery for the sustenance of our 

Priest with a contribution of 13% to  

provide support for our retired priests & 

the Diocese. 

 

2nd Collection is cash and envelopes 

for the planned giving for the              

administration of the Parish and            

running costs of the 

Church. 
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